
February 27, 2025 

Jeff Prior 
Neighborhood Services Manager 
Village of Oak Park 
123 Madison Street, Oak Park, IL 60302 

Subject: FRAP Grant Extension 

Dear Jeff Prior 

Housing Forward, on behalf of the Oak Park Homeless Coalition, requests an extension to the Flexible 
Rental Assistance Program (FRAP) which is due to expire March 31, 2025. We currently have 
$119,652.72 in unspent funds which were additional funds reallocated from our CHRS agreement in 
March 2024. We are requesting a 9-month extension until December 31, 2025, to spend down the 
remaining amount.  

If you have questions or need additional information, please reach out to me or our CFO, Misti Faust at 
mfaust@housingforward.org or 708.338.1724 ext. 263.  

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this request. 

Sincerely, 

Lynda Schueler 
Chief Executive Officer 
lschueler@housingforward.org 
708.338.1724 ext. 223 
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